
March 26, 2013 
 
 
I just wanted to let you know how amazing Bocephus looks.  You could not have done a better job.  I 
have attached a side by side set of photos showing him after I got him back from you (Yellow 
background) and one from a few months before he died (blue background).  I am beyond happy with the 
work that you did with him.  Thank you SOOO much! 
 
Jill Zaitz 
 
 
  

 
 
 


